
 

 
 
 
October 7, 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Sponsor, 
        

       The Glenview Titans Fastpitch Association (GTFA) is a recognized organization of the Glenview 
Park District, which is strictly ran by volunteers.  This season we have 6 teams representing 
GTFA, providing 72 girls the opportunity to play travel fastpitch softball in a competitive, 
instructional and rewarding environment.   

 
Our biggest fundraiser for our organization is our annual Thunderbolt Classic tournaments that will 
be held in June.   

 
 We expect about 64+ teams or 768+ players, along with their families and friends to be in 

attendance in the Glenview area over these 2 weekends in June.  In the past, teams from the 
surrounding communities such as Northbrook, Gurnee, Oak Park, Wauconda, Deerfield, Lake 
Forest, Winnetka, Mt. Prospect, Vernon Hills, Libertyville, Skokie, Oak Lawn, Wilmette, Buffalo 
Grove, Evanston, Mundelein, Naperville, Chicago even as far as St. Charles and Wisconsin have 
participated in our tournaments. 

 
 Unfortunately, the GTFA player fee does not cover all of our expenses.  In order to keep our fees 

at a reasonable price we rely on the generous monetary donations by our sponsors. 
 

We have a variety of different sponsorship levels that companies/business owners can choose 
from depending on how they would like to benefit.  Some options may include but are not limited 
to the following: 

 
 

• Logo on player practice t-shirts 
• Logo on GTFA website for one season 
• Listed as a sponsor on monthly GTFA newsletter 
• Ad space in Thunderbolt Classic tournament book 
• Ability to set up a booth at the tournament 
• Great exposure at Thunderbolt Classic tournaments 

 
For more information on becoming a sponsor, please email titans.fastpitch@yahoo.com.  Thank 
you in advance for considering to support our organization! 
 
 
Titans Fastpitch 
 


